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The Rainfore! 

Hi! I am Mrs Kerr.  
Most of our families will 
already know me but I 

wanted to take this 
opportunity to introduce 

myself properly. I am 
delighted to be working with 

Primary 2/3!  
 

Mrs Little will also continue 
to teach Primary 2/3 on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday afternoons.  

 

Primary 2/3 have begun learning about the Rainforest. 
Homework task: research an animal who lives in the 

rainforest to share with the class.  

Bug Club 
Bug Club and Sum Dog 
logins were sent home 

this week. Please 
contact me on: 

Louise.kerr@eastayrs
hire.org.uk if you have 

any difficulties 
logging in. Please read 
3x per week - this can 
be on Bug Club or any 

other reading 
opportunity. 

Sum Dog Challenge 
All children have been set a Sum Dog challenge which 

focuses on our previous Maths topic of Money and begins 
to explore our new topic of ‘Time’.  


